

Office of the Chancellor 914 Broadway Boulder, Colorado 80309-0017 t 303 492 8908 f 303 492 8866 www.colorado.edu/Chancellor

July 16, 2014

David Kim The Bascom Group 26 Corporate Park Suite 200 Irvine, CA 92606

Dear Mr. Kim:

It is my privilege to thank you and your partners for The Bascom Group's contribution to support the CU Real Estate Center here at CU-Boulder. Your generosity not only allows us to provide our students with a valuable educational experience, but also provides them with a wonderful example of personal leadership and philanthropy.

As we continue to identify the key priorities for this campus, our efforts remain focused on how to better serve our students and increase student success. In this exciting era of transformation, a number of key initiatives are altering the landscape of our university and challenging our students in new and innovative ways.

With transformation comes a need for greater teamwork and collaboration—especially with devoted and supportive individuals and corporations like you and The Bascom Group. Thank you again for your investment in CU-Boulder. It is your personal commitment to our academic and creative work that makes it possible for us to achieve our many successes.

Sincerely,

Philip P. DiStefano

Dup P. D. Boda

Chancellor

Thank you for all you are doing for our students and the University. Phil